
 

 

 

 

 

Voices of the Laity 

This week we began sharing the texts of the presiders' 

reflections from this year’s Lenten series in our weekly e-

newsletter, This Week @St. Vincent. We will send out one 

each week and then send the reflections from the 

planners of the hours of the Great Easter Vigil. To 

subscribe and to see this week’s email, which includes 

Audrey Rogers’s Voices of the Laity reflection, go to our 

website stvchurch.org.  

 

Welcome New Parishioners! We have had a 

number of new parishioners register with the parish in 

recent weeks. If you are attending here, even just 

occasionally, and consider St. V your parish, please fill out 

a registration form so we can be in touch.  Yellow 

registration forms are in the Gathering Space. 

 

Friends of St. Vincent Park 

To learn more about our park and maybe even get 

involved, see the letter from Mike Kelly, the chair of this 

important ministry of the parish. There are copies of the  

letter in the Gathering Space, and it was also in our 

newsletter this week.  
 

Are you thinking becoming a Catholic? 

Are you a Catholic who’s never been confirmed? Haven’t 

decided? That’s OK. If you’re thinking about it now, let’s 

talk about it now. Contact Anne Maura English, 

eam.english@earthlink.net. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Council Election Run-Off 

The 2017 Parish Council elections resulted in Mike Jacko 

being elected to another term as 9:30 Mass 

representative. There was a tie between Molly Helie and 

Dan Rolandelli for the second open 9:30 Mass 

representative seat. Per the Parish constitution, a run-off 

election will be held at the end of the 9:30 Mass TODAY.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

Join St. V parishioners and other members of the Faith 

Communities of Baltimore with Pride in the Pride Parade 

on Saturday, June 17, beginning at 2 PM.  

 

 

This Week at St. Vincent 

Sunday, May 21, 2017 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 

 

Social Justice Corner 

Baltimore Neighborhoods, Inc., Maryland's oldest 

fair housing organization founded in 1959, honored 

parishioners Matt Hill of the Public Justice Center 

and Odette Ramos of the Community Development 

Network of Maryland with the 2017 Dickens 

Warfield Award. They were singled out for their 

work in promoting fair housing through leadership 

of the statewide HOME Act Coalition. 

Congratulations, Matt and Odette!  

 

Coming Up at St. V 

• Monday, May 29 – Memorial Day, offices closed  

• Tuesday, May 30 – Green Team meets, 6:30 PM 

• Sunday, June 4 – Pentecost; High School Seniors’ 

Mass, 9:30 AM; Final Faith Fun Fellowship session; 

Arthur Jones’s book sale 

• Sunday June 11 – Education & Enrichment 

meeting, 11:30 AM 

• Tuesday, June 13 – Parish Council meeting,  

7:30 PM 

• Wednesday, June 14 – An Occasional 

Conversation, 6:30 PM 

• Sunday, June 25 – Baltimore Men’s Chorus 

Performs at St. V at 5 PM 

• July 24 - 28 - Vacation Bible School 

• Aug. 4-6 – Annual camping trip 

 

Vacation Bible School for kids in preschool  

through 8th grade is July 24-28. The theme is “Go Tell 

It on the Mountain.” Field trip is to Lake Roland.  

 

Attention All Campers:  The annual St. 

Vincent's camping trip will be August 4-6 at Codorus 

State Park in Hanover, PA.  For information see Don 

Radke at donravenfan@comcast.net.  

 

Book Sale - Parishioner Arthur Jones will sell 15 

signed copies of his book Pierre Toussaint to benefit 

Sts. James and John School on Sunday, June 4 after 

9:30 Mass. More information is available in the pink 

flyers in the Gathering Space.  

 



MUSIC FOR 9:30 and 11:45 Mass    

Opening:  Spirit Friend Gather #328 

Gloria: Misa Una Santa Fe  

Psalm: Psalm 66: Let all the Earth Gather #61 

Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia with verse  

Preparation:  You Are Mine Gather #461 

Acclamations:  This is the body of Christ, broken that we may be whole. 

This cup as promised by God, true to God’s word, cradles the Lord.  Food 

for the good of the soul. 

Mass or Renewal (Stephan) 

Communion: Jesus, Wine of Peace Gather #586 

Post-Communion:  Day of Arising Choir 

Recessional: All the Ends of the Earth Gather #378 

Gather - Blue       Worship - Red   

Scripture Readings: SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

Today:  Acts 8:4-8, 14-17; I Peter 3:15-18; John 14:15-21 

Next Sunday: Acts 1:1-11; Ephesians 1:17-23; Matthew 28:16-20 

Mass Ministries 

7:15 Lectors: Eve Prietz 5/27: Peggy Shouse 

7:15 Eucharistic Minister: Frances Winder 5/27: Teresa Payne 

Lectors:  Kevin Hemker, Ruth Huggins 5/28: Skylar Kelley, Jim Lochner  

Liturgy Planner: Rick and Judy Ulrich 5/28: Janice Bonner 

Eucharistic Ministers: Bob R., Mary Lynn, Al, Marianne, Mike J., 

Willie, Kathy B., Colleen 

5/28: Codie, Lorna, Kevin H., Colleen, Rita, Denny, 

Gil, Lee 

Altar Dressers: Mary Jane Daley, Jerry Pech 5/28: Pat and Ray Bahr 

Liturgy of the Word: B. Wolfe-Smith, F. Jorgensen, C. Frascati 5/28: B. Gregg, J. Saccenti 

Cup Washers: McDaniel 5/28: Lauren 

Set-up/Clean-up: R. & M. Savage/M. Brighoff, G.& B. Meier 5/28: P. & B Ball/F. Jorgensen, M. K. Hirshfeld 

Food: Jacko, Savage, Asquino 5/28: Ball 

Events This Week 

Day Date Time Event Location 

Sunday  May 21 4 PM AA Meeting Undercroft 

Monday May 22 12:30 PM 

7 PM 

Food Bags Given 

Bible Study 

Breezeway 

Classroom 

Tuesday May 23    

Wednesday May 24    

Thursday May 25    

Friday May 26 5 – 6:30 PM 

7:30 – 10 PM 

Breaking Bread With the Hungry 

Game Night 

Undercroft 

Dining Room 

Saturday May 27 7 PM AA Meeting Undercroft 

Sunday May 28 4 PM AA Meeting Undercroft 

Stewardship Last Week:  Attendance: 241; Offertory: $3,810.39 

Additions to the prayer list: Mary Medland; Gail Williams and Marge McDowell (deceased) 
 

 
 

 

 

 

More Info:  For questions about any ministries, call the parish office at 410-962-5078, or go to our website at 

stvchurch.org. See our monthly bulletin for staff and committee contacts. Also find us on Facebook at facebook.com/stvchurch 

or to get our weekly e-newsletter This Week @ St. Vincent by subscribing on our website. To submit an item to the weekly 

bulletin, send it to bulletin@stvchurch.org by Wednesday, at 10 PM.  


